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Removing barriers to the provision of the provision of reproductive health services by 
licensed healthcare providers in California is critically important.  I appreciate your assistance in 
ensuring that QBE has policies in place to prevent discrimination against abortion providers. 

Sincerely, 

MARTINE N. D'AGOSTINO 
Deputy Attorney General  

For ROB BONTA 
Attorney General 




